
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2025 Sports Booster Club Meeting Minutes 
 

Michele Blake called the meeting to order at 7:07 pm on Monday, March 10, 2025. 
 
In attendance: Antonia Bevington, Cherri Dickinson, Julie Desso, Krista McNally Karen 
Smith, Lindsay Beraldi, Melinda Kuiken, Tammie Fanfa, Christina Raymond, Hailey 
Murphy, Tanya Kane, Sanada Bailey, and Julia Patrick.. 
 
Public Input 
➔​Valerie Lee has been receiving feedback in regards to banquets and their cost. 

August- Dr. Maloney and Michele agreed upon doing away with traditional 
banquets and doing awards ceremonies in their place. Banquets can be extremely 
expensive, merged teams can be problematic due to their size, modified can't be 
included, awards are paid for by us but sometimes given to HF students etc... 
Coaches came back and said that there were spaces already booked or those who 
disagreed with the idea of seasonal banquets were shot down again. 

 
Athletic Director’s Report 
➔​No report this month 

 
Concession Report 
➔​The Booster Club partnered with the Counseling Center on the recent Trades Fair 

in the High School. We provided muffins, granola bars, fruit, water, pizza, and soda. 
Thank you to the Counseling Center for putting on such a great event for our 
students! 

➔​Tomorrow at 7 pm, is the Harlem Wizards game sponsored by the PTSA. Tickets are 
still available! As you know, the Booster Club is running the concession stand and 
donating red pom poms. We still have a few items left for donation: small bags of 
red doritos and 2 bags of shredded lettuce. 

➔​Spring Concession is right around the corner. What are the anticipated 
needs for Baseball, Softball, Lacrosse, and Outdoor Track? 

 
 
 



Treasurer’s Report 
The February bank statement was reconciled to the Booster Club ledger. As of February's 
month-end, the Booster Club checking account had a total balance of $41,597.93. There 
are nine outstanding checks totaling $3,231.76. The Booster Club General Fund had a 
balance of $3,579.53, while the Individual Team Accounts had a balance of $34,786.64. 
The February Profit and Loss Statements will be sent to all the Varsity Coaches this 
week. 
The following is a recap of all Individual Team Account balances as of February 
month-end. 
Football $ 625.89 
Volleyball $ 893.59 
Girls Soccer $ 4,194.21 
Boys Soccer $ 1,252.42 
Cross Country $ 505.56 
Golf $ 34.01 
Wrestling $ 4,971.89 
Boys Basketball $ 7,487.77 
Girls Basketball $ 3,787.62 
Cheerleading $ 2,668.08 
Indoor Track $ 552.21 
Track &amp; Field $ 737.02 
Baseball $ 2,945.90 
Softball $ 285.96 
Boys Lacrosse $ 2,565.51 
Girls Lacrosse $ 1,279.00 
TOTAL $ 34,786.64 
 
NOTE: The Booster General Fund is actually at $11,400. The total reflected above is 
understated at $3,579 due to the Softball Florida trip payment coming out and waiting on 
the rest of the Florida deposits to come in. 
 

●​ Winter banquets to be held in March for Cheer, Wrestling, Girls & Boys basketball. 
Incoming for those are overstated until reconciliations are complete. 

●​ Indoor Track held a successful dine to donate fundraiser. Total raised $400. 10% of 
that to Booster. 

●​ Indoor Track held a successful bundt cake fundraiser. Total net $590. 10% of that to 
Booster. 

●​ Indoor Track held a successful text fundraiser totaling $976. That IS NOT deposited 
yet. Will finish reconciling in March. 

●​ The boys' basketball team also had a successful text fundraiser totaling $1,917.20. 
10% of that to Booster. 

●​ Football held a successful Superbowl pool with a total donation to that program of 
$1,000. 



●​ The Booster Club General Fund had a $500 donation from Taffy Le & Christopher 
Ryan. 

●​ All Banks have been returned at this point, other than the indoor concession, as 
that is still needed. 

●​ BRD was a huge success. Total profit $7,148.27. Here are the following program 
credits: 

 
BIG RED DAY - PROGRAM CREDITS 
Cheerleading $840.03 
Girls Basketball $2,520.10 
Boys Basketball $3,360.14 
GF- 10% $428.00 
TOTAL 7,148.27 
 
Currently, there are no old outstanding checks.  
 
Request to Fundraise/Review of Fundraising Efforts 
➔​Boy’s Lacrosse would like to fundraise for an April 5, 2025 bus trip to Syracuse to 

see Syracuse play Notre Dame. They would like to request donations via a public 
link that could be posted on the Booster website, amongst other places. 

 
New Business 
 
➔​Winter Sports 

◆​ Winter Sports Wrap-Up 
●​ Every program had a successful season. Class C’s will be here for 

wrestling next year. Need a girl's and a boy’s banner for the Indoor 
Track which will be combined with the outdoor track. We will also 
purchase one for Cheer and one for LaCrosse.  
 

➔​Spring Sports 
◆​School Doctor for Physicals 

●​ For anyone who has a physical expiring and needs one for spring 
sports, the doctor will be at school on 3.13 @ 8:00 am 

◆​JV & Varsity tryouts start on 3.17-Every sport is ok with numbers 
◆​Girl’s Modified Lacrosse Coach- still looking  
◆​Spring Sports Pictures 
◆​Team pictures and senior pictures need to be taken ASAP as the yearbook 

goes to print on March 31st.  
 
➔​Approved Bylaws 

◆​ 14 responses were logged with 100% approval for all bylaws.  
 

 



➔​Donations made by Booster 
◆​ $100 each to Polar Plunge and Friends of Music 

 
➔​League Sectional Banners 

◆​Indoor and outdoor track and field.  
 

➔​NLI Signing Day 
◆​ We would like to do this as close to June as is feasible as we would like to 

include as many of our student-athletes as possible.  
 

➔​Senior Athlete Breakfast 
◆​We are on board, and Michele will reach out to Chad and Angelina to see if we 

can do this at school during the week or on the weekend. Booster Club will 
pay for it, there will be an actual breakfast buffet and coaches will be invited.  
 

➔​Athlete Information on Website 
◆​We will follow up with Mr. Dickinson but it is anticipated to be up and running 

very soon. 
 

➔​Website Q & A Section 
◆​The board brought up that we may want to include a “frequently asked 

questions” section on the Booster website. Things like reserving space and 
decorating etc… The board was asked to come up with the questions so we 
can come up with the answers and include a tab. 
 

➔​Spring Sports Team Parent Meeting 
◆​We will be having this ASAP; it’s likely to be during the first week of April. We 

may just need to have one with Varsity and JV and then include mod later.  
 

 
➔​Old Business 

◆​Lacrosse Players are participating in St. Baldrick’s head-shaving event. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:24.  
 
 
​ ​  


